
John Rosett


From: John Rosett


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 12:05 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


I read your Orwellian statement in defense of trump’s outlandish remarks on hurricane Dorian, and it’s so-called


threat to Alabama.


Sent from Mail for Windows 10


https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

	Message

